
KING GEORGE PUBLIC SCHOOL 

March 2024 

Art Feher – Principal  Phone Number - 306-763-7571 
Ryan Gareau – Vice Principal  Fax Number – 306-764-9060 
Attendance – 1-833-309-1241            School Messenger App, or http://go.schoolmessenger.com 
Website: https://kg.srsd119.caInstagram: kinggeorgesrpsd      Facebook: kinggeorgeelementary 
  

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 
    

 
 

1 

4 
Money & Forms 
Due for Co-op Gift 
Cards 

 

5 6 
KA & 4/5CR 
Forest School at 
Little Red Park 
 
 
 

7 
 

8 

 

11 12 13 
 
Clan Shirt Day  

14 
 
Pancake Breakfast 
for students at 
morning snack. 

 

15 
 
Teacher 
Convention 
 
NO CLASSES 

18 19 
 

20 
 
Clan Shirt Day  

 
 
 
 

 
 

21 
 
Parent/Teacher 
Conference  
3:15-8:15PM 

22 
Grade 1V & 6/7G 
Forest School at 
Little Red Park 

25 26 27 
Clan Shirt Day  

 
 
 
 

 
PreK & K Family 
Engagement 
 
SCC Meeting at 
6:30pm in the 
School Library 

28 
 
KB & 3/4 D 
Forest School at 
Little Red Park 
 

29 
 
NO CLASSES 
 
Good Friday 

 

Class Times: 8:25-11:40am, 12:30-3:00pm 

http://go.schoolmessenger.com/
https://kg.srsd119.ca/


 
 

 
 
 
 

 

PRINCIPALS MESSAGE 
With longer days and warmer temperatures, spring is just around the corner.   The second round of 
student led interviews will be held Thursday, March 21, 2024.  Pre-K to grade 4/5 families will receive 
appointment times while grade 5/6-8 teachers will conduct interviews in the gym. Please talk to your child 
stressing the positives and asking what can be done to make improvements.   
It is great to see the improvements in our students’ reading and comprehension levels. Continue to 
improve and work to the best of your ability. 
 
Our school is beginning to look at enrollments for next year.  If you, or you know of, someone that has 
children that will be turning 3 or 4 years old this calendar year, they can now begin to register for our pre-
Kindergarten program.  If you know of a child that turns 5 years old this calendar year, please come to the 
school to register for kindergarten.  Also, if you know that you will not be attending King George Public 
School next year, please advise us.  The earlier we know, the more prepared we can be. 
 
Just a reminder that there will be minimal noon hour supervision on Friday March 1st. 

 
Have a good month! 
 
Mr. A. Feher 
Principal 
 

SCC NEWS 
  
  

SCC thanks all students and families for assisting with our Co-op gift card fundraiser!  A reminder that gift 
card forms and monies need to be provided to the school office on or before next Monday, March 4th, 
2024.  
  
Our next SCC meeting is Wednesday, March 27th, 2024 at 6:30 pm at the school library.  We will be 
planning an April movie night for school families. All parents/caregivers are welcome to come! 

  
Thank you, 
Christine Koroll 
SCC Chair 
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram 
 
We have an active social media presence 
where we will highlight what is happening 
at King George, run contests from time to 
time, and provide school 
information.  Please follow us on 
Facebook and Instagram!  
  
Add us on Facebook:  search 
@kinggeorgeelementary and follow 
us.  We have our King George Lion as our 
profile pic! 
  
Add us on Instagram:  search 
kinggeorgesrpsd and follow us! 

 
 

King George School will be 
focusing on nutrition this year.  
Please limit the amount of fast 
food that comes into the school 
for lunch.  Healthy meals make 
students focus and learn at a 
better rate. 

 
 


